
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
  

 

 

 
Return to School 

We were delighted to welcome Juniors to 

3rd Classes back to school on March 1st. 

Everyone has settled back in to school and 

the teachers were so happy to see our 

pupils again. 4th – 6th Classes will return to 

school next Monday, March 15th and we 

are looking forward to welcoming 

everyone back to school next week. 

 

School Calendar 

Closed for St. Patrick's Day March 17th 

Parent Teacher Meetings March 22nd-

24th  

Closing for Easter March 26th at 12:30pm 

Re-opening April 12th 

 

Important Information on returning to 

school for parents of 4th to 6th Classes 

The Return to School declaration  

will automatically become available on the 

Aladdin Connect portal for parents of 

children in 4th to 6th classes from 

Sunday 14th March at 3.00 p.m.  Parents 

are asked to complete this declaration 

before 6.00 p.m. on Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Times 

From Monday, March 15th, pupils in 1st to 

6th classes will be going home at the 

following times: 

Pupils with surnames A – L: 2.55pm 

Pupils with surnames M – Z: 3:00pm  

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Parents Teacher Meetings will be held for 

all classes from Monday 22nd – 

Wednesday 24th March. Meetings will take 

place via telephone and you will be able to 

book your appointment slot on Aladdin 

next week. 

 

Cyber Safety 

A cyber safety talk will take place in 

school for pupils from 3rd – 6th classes on 

Monday, April 12th. 

A webinar for parents on internet safety 

will talk place from 7pm – 8pm that 

evening also. 

 

Sacraments 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation 

in Crusheen are provisionally set for the 

following dates: 

 

Communion: Saturday, 8th May at 1pm 

Confirmation: Saturday, 22nd May at 11am 

 

Please note that these dates are provisional 

and they may need to be rescheduled or 

adjusted based on restrictions and numbers 

allowed in our Churches. 
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Seachtain na Gaeilge 

Seachtain na Gaeilge will be taking place 

in our school from 15th – 19th March. 

There are many Irish activities planned for 

all the classes and we look forward to lots 

of Spraoi le Gaeilge! 

 

 


